
Should you have any questions or concerns, please
contact the Welfare Facility Establishment Subsection.

.
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The Goda/Sanwa/Secom Eng/Sowa-giken joint construction

venture has been appointed as the contractor responsible for

the design, demolition, and construction of the (tentative name)

Minato City Group Home for Persons with Disabilities Minami-

Azabu, which is planned to be built on the site of the former

Minami-Azabu 3-Chome Nursery. The demolition and construction

work is scheduled to commence in January 2027.

We will continue to advance the project with the goal of creating

a better facility by seeking input from local residents through

opportunities such as interim reports on the basic design and

pre-construction briefings. We greatly appreciate your continued

understanding and cooperation.

The contractors responsible for the design and
construction of the (tentative name) Minato City
Group Home for Persons with Disabilities Minami-
Azabu have been officially appointed.

We are planning to host lectures and other public events aimed at
promoting greater understanding of welfare services for persons with
disabilities among local residents. Details, including the schedule, will
be announced in due course.

Should you have any concerns or inquiries regarding the planned group
home for persons with disabilities, we encourage you to reach out to us
at your convenience.

Minato City Welfare Facility Establishment Subsection, 
Health and Welfare Section, Public Health and Welfare 
Support Department
1-5-25 Shibakoen, Minato City, Tokyo 105-8511

Telephone: 03-3578-２８２８・2335      Fax: 03-3578-2398

In this News, we will inform you of the latest information about Minami
Azabu 3-Chome the construction of the group nursing home for disabled
persons and facility for disabled children..

Minami-Azabu 3-chome Site News


